
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works 

 

SUBJECT: Re-Lamp Archie Swenson Fields 

 

DATE: June 16, 2015 
 

 

BACKGROUND 
 

It was brought to our attention that several of the lamps were burnt-out at Archie Swenson 

Fields. We contacted Musco Sports Lighting LLC for a quote and service agreement. The cost to 

re-lamp the fields and a two-year warranty on the lamps is $4,380.00. 

 

 REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 Motion to approve re-lamping Archie Swenson Fields. 

 


